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OFFICIAL PLAN FEEDBACK FOLLOW-UP

Tomasz Wierzba, Planner discussed the Committee’s submissions into the Official Plan draft and provided an
update on the Transportation Master Plan. He talked about the anticipated growth and the increasing
population of the city. Mr. Wierzba indicated that the previous Transportation Master Plan was not based on
that level of growth, whereas the current Transportation Master Plan will need to be revisited. Mr. Wierzba
discussed arterial roads as freight supportive quarters and how putting active transportation on those roads
would be challenging. He indicated road designs were being implemented within the pending Urban Design
Guidelines to identify what type of infrastructure could be implemented within the Transportation Master Plan
to consider all additional growth.

Members of the Committee asked questions and were provided responses from City staff.
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